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Rep. Macco Reacts to Leaked SCOTUS Abortion Decision  

Green Bay, Wisc . - “I applaud the potential for this decision to save millions of 

innocent lives. As a Christian, I will always defend our most vulnerable, the unborn. I 

look forward to the final decision from the Supreme Court.  

Although I am grateful for this potential step, I am alarmed at the leaking of a draft 

opinion from our highest court. We may disagree upon decisions, but we all place our 

trust in the court as the third check on our government. The Supreme Court is designed 

to rise above the political divide and should not be subject to schemes solely for political 

gain. We must not allow America to go down this dangerous path and this disgraceful 

act to become precedent.”  
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